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Approval and execution of Hospital LIP/DSH Letters of Agreement by and between Orange County
and the State of Florida, Agency for Healthcare Administration in the amounts of $2,076,536 (Orlando
Health), $409,905 (Health Central), and $5,196,967 (Florida Hospital) for a total of $7,683,408
through the Intergovernmental Transfer Program. The Intergovernmental Transfer Program is the
primary funding mechanism for Orange County’s Primary Care Access Network (PCAN). (Medical
Clinic)
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